
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Heritage Markham Committee 

 

FROM:  Regan Hutcheson, Manager-Heritage Planning  

 

DATE: March 11, 2020 

 

SUBJECT:  Heritage Education 

      

 

Project:  Make ‘Save and Re-use’ the Norm – Aligning Heritage Preservation with 

Provincial Priorities 

 

Background:  

 Heritage Day in Ontario was Monday, Feb 17th  

 Heritage Advocacy Day took place on Wednesday, February 19th at the Ontario 

Legislature in Toronto. 

 The Architectural Conservancy of Ontario (ACO) met with members of the provincial 

parliament throughout the day, followed by a reception.  

 ACO’s message this year for representatives at Queen’s Park was to illustrate how 

heritage preservation efforts can align with provincial priorities 

 

Status/ Staff Comment 

 Staff will show a presentation prepared by the ACO for educational purposes. 

 

 

 

Suggested Recommendation for Heritage Markham  
 

That Heritage Markham Committee receive for information. 

  

 

File: Q:\Development\Heritage\SUBJECT\Heritage Week\2020\HM March 11 2020 ACO 

presentation.doc 

  

 


